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Hunter, Donielle

From: Ohio Power Siting Board <contactopsb@puc.state.oh.us>
Sent: Tuesday, April 16, 2019 4:41 PM
To: Puco Docketing
Subject: comment 16-1871    [ ref:_00Dt0GzXt._500t0GK6Bk:ref ]

I am strongly oppose to the windmill project on Lake Erie, Icebreaker Proposal, Case number: 16-1871-EL-
BGN. I Boat on several of the Great Lakes, and find it distressing that a high cost / low reward project of many 
windmills is even being contemplated. There is the danger of a moving blade contacting a sailboat such as 
mine! And we were in Cleveland this past summer for several wonderful days (Love Rock and Dock Marina). 
In addition, there will be negative effects in that there is a huge amount of lubricants in these windmills that will 
be dispersed in our precious lakes. And, there is the potential of fires in these monstrosities which will have 
negative effects on the air and lake(s). Please do not allow the Icebreaker Proposal, Case number: 16-1871-EL-
BGN to proceed! 
 
Douglas Howe 
Gross Ile, Michigan 
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